
GRAND OPENING
CELEBRATION!

Saturday, April 8, 2017 • 11 a.m.

Hiller Park • 380 Hiller Drive (north of the playground) • Biloxi, MS

Join Harrison County Supervisor Beverly Martin
and the City of Biloxi for the Ribbon Cutting

of the Community’s Newest Splash Pad
at Hiller Park!

Visit us online at biloxi.ms.us

Like us and love us at
facebook.com/cobiloxi

Follow us at @CityofBiloxi

For more information, call 
the Parks & Recreation 
Department at 228-388-7170.


